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Dear Mr. Carlson: 

Farmington District Office 
6251 College Blvd. - Suite A 

Farmington, New Mexico 87402 
www.blm.gov/run 

June 20, 2018 

The Hilcorp 2018 Plans of Development (POD) for the Cox Canyon Unit located in San Juan 
County, New Mexico is approved as of June 20, 2018. A POD is required to be filed yearly by 
the unit operator and not later than March 1 of each year. This later submittal is justified by the 
recent acquisition of the leases and unit from XTO Energy. 

It is important to note at this time that Hilcorp is evaluating opportunities throughout the unit to 
maintain and increase production and will conduct repairs and replace facilities required to 
maintain and increase field production. 

At this time no further submittal of a formal POD is required until March of 2019. The Cox 
Canyon unit contains no Tribal or Navajo allotted lands. 

If you have questions regarding the above unit, please contact Joe Hewitt at (505) 564-7740 or 
jhewitt@blm.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Farmington Field Manager 

cc: Commissioner of Public Lands, Santa Fe, NM (SLO) 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) 


